
Eagle Edition
  

A Note from Mrs. Threat & Mrs. Brown  
 Dear Edison Eagle Families, 

  We have had and continue to have so much going on this month 

of October from field trips, to the annual carnival, hygiene/sock drives, our 

1st quarterly dance, Red Ribbon Week, and Halloween parties; we have 

been having so much fun here at Edison! Thank you to all of our family 

support. We cannot thank you enough for everything. Whether it be a small 

donation or hours of volunteer assistance, we appreciate everything!  

  Now that fall is here, we have noticed a dip in our temperatures 

(finally). Please remember that our students go outside for recess and now 

is the time to bring out those coats, hats, and gloves. Fall also means our 

district and state tests are underway. Students have completed the fall 

MAP tests, third graders are preparing for the Fall AIR assessment (this 

week!), and report cards/conferences will be this coming-up week.  

  We leave you with the thought that in the busiest times, like this fall 

season, it is the littlest things that make the difference. A simple smile to 

stranger, hello to an old friend, “I am proud of you” to your child, and even 

a “thank you” to a teacher or other staff member goes a long way. With 

that being said, as always, a big “thank YOU” to you for all you do!  

 “A little consideration, a little thought for others, makes all the 

difference.” –Eeyore (Winnie the Pooh) 

 

    SOARing at Edison    

 SOAR Promise: Today I will SOAR. I will be safe, organized, 

have a good attitude and be respectful and responsible. The 

following students have demonstrated SOARing behavior: 

Taj Bonaparte, Laura Sabruno, Shea Duffy, Juliana Andow, 

Sebastian Tarau, Eddie Reilly, Dylan Fletcher, McKenzye 

Kissinger, Lyla Pierce, Kody Jones, Ja’Onna Lowe, Nathan Hay, 

Jaidyn Lowe, Salina Al-Rousan, Logan Reed, Johnny Pellegrini, Ian 

Speros, Trista Burton, My’Anna Fowlkes, Sofya Fedoros, Max 

Sigler, Stella Pellegrini, Emily Shahan,Skyla Vozz, Rocco Cormall, 

Taylor Ridenour, Elle Butera, Tea Patrizi, Varshitha Kudelli, 

Samantha Poling, Junior Demore-Nelson,  Dominic Polito, Roman 

Byshovets, Libby Noon, Mason Jindra 

 
 

Contact Information     
JaTina Threat  

Principal  

440-954-3555  

Jatina.Threat@weschools.org  

  

Gina Brown 

Assistant Principal  

440-283-2283  

Gina.Brown@weschools.org  

  

5288 Karen Isle Drive  

Willoughby, Ohio 44094  

  

Telephone: 440-942-2099  

Fax: 440-975-3707  

Attendance: 440-283-2176  

Y-Care: 440-269-3002     

Website: www.weschools.org  

Upcoming Events  
10/22-10/26 Red Ribbon 

Week- see info below 

10/23 3rd grade AIR testing 

begins 

10/24 Report cards emailed 

10/25 Club Choice Pick-up  

Kindergarten Lions Vison 

Screening  

Conferences 3:30-6:30  

10/29 Kindergarten Lions 

Vison Screening  

10/31 Halloween parade 

and party 1:30-2:30  

Last day to turn in socks for 

Socktober!  

 

http://www.weschools.org/
http://www.weschools.org/


 

 
Edison PTO 

 
  

 

CARNIVAL WAS A HUGE SUCCESS BECAUSE OF YOU! Thank you to all 
who supported the Carnival this year – either through volunteering or 
bringing kids to have fun (or BOTH!). This year’s event may have been 
our biggest turnout in the past several years… so THANK YOU!  We are 
still awaiting photos (taken by a South High Student), we’ll be sure to 
share them with you as soon as we get them! 

 

EVENT DATE CHANGE:  BREAKFAST CLUB MOVING TO SPRING 2019! The PTO has had a 

very busy fall and still have Holiday Shop and Book Fair coming up in November. Due to the flurry of 

activity – we have decided to postpone the Breakfast Club until Spring. A date will be chosen soon, 

and we will communicate that date to you as soon as we have it set. 
 

CLASSROOM HALLOWEEN PARTIES: Are coming up October 31st. Head Room Parents were all emailed 

on October 10th with your lists and instructions for contacting party volunteers. If you signed up to be a 

head room parent or signed up to help with a party and have not been contacted – email us at 

eagles@edisonpto.org and let us know so we can get communications to you.  
 

FALL FUNDRAISER PICK UP is NEXT WEEK!  HELP IS STILL NEEDED WITH DISTRIBUTION (Please see link 

below to volunteer!) 
 

USE YOUR 2-HOUR POWER - BE A PTO VOLUNTEER! 
Click the links below to sign-up and have fun volunteering. 

 

 10/25 - Fall Fundraiser Pick-up 
 10/31 - Volunteer Check-In 

(Halloween) 
 11/13 Marco's Pizza Boxes-Collect 

 11/15, 16, & 17 - Book Fair 
 11/15 Fall Fundraiser Limo Lunch Reward 
 11/17 - Holiday Shop 
 12/20 - Volunteer Check-In (Winter Party) 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

FALL FUNDRAISER PICK-UP  Thursday, October 25 
If you ordered from Club’s Choice, items will be available for pick up! Note the PTO does 
not have adequate fridge/freezer space for food items, so everything must be picked up 
this day. If you cannot make it, please arrange to have someone else pick up items for you. 

 

BUFFALO WILD WINGS  Monday, November 5 (ALL DAY!) 
Wings, Burgers and the PTO, OH MY! Eat lunch or dinner (or both!) at Buffalo Wild Wings, 
and they will donate 20% of your total bill to Edison PTO! Be sure to bring your certificate 
along so Edison gets credit. 

 

MONTHLY PTO MEETING  Wednesday, November 7  6:30 to 7:30 pm 
Join us for the November PTO Meeting! It’s a great way to learn more about Edison, and 
how you can help make a difference in your child’s school. Need to bring the kids along? 
No problem – FREE CHILDWATCH AVAILABLE DURING THE MEETING! 

BE SURE TO SAVE THESE DATES – MORE INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND ON OUR WEBPAGE 

11/14 &15: Marco’s Pizza Box Nights 
11/15-17: Book Fair 
11/17: Holiday Shop 

12/05: Staff Holiday Luncheon 
12/20 Winter Class Parties 

 

 

FIND US ON THE WEB  
http://www.edisonpto.org 

 

 

Follow & Turn Notifications ON  

EMAIL THE PTO   
eagles@edisonpto.org  

mailto:eagles@edisonpto.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181025
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181031
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181031
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181011
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181115
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-201811151
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181117
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181220
https://www.edisonpto.org/uploads/2/6/7/1/26711274/edison_elementary_school_pto.pdf
http://www.edisonpto.org/
http://www.edisonpto.org/
mailto:eagles@edisonpto.org
https://www.edisonpto.org/pto-news.html
https://www.facebook.com/EdisonPTOWilloughby/
https://twitter.com/WES_EdisonPTO?lang=en


            Tips for Families 

    

 

    

Updates to the following guideline regarding school lunch 

payments for charged meals will be implemented starting 

Monday, October 8, 2018.  Please note there has been a 

change in the amount of debt a student can accrue and 

what can be charged when a student has a negative 

balance.  

When the school year starts, a student’s free and reduced 

lunch status carries over from the previous year. The 

deadline to turn in a new application for free and 

reduced lunch will be the end of the first week of 

October. 

Students can charge up to $7.00 of debt or $1.00 of debt if 

they are at reduced status for daily featured school meals 

(these amounts would allow the student to charge up to 

two (2) meals). No a-la-carte or snack items will be 

allowed to be charged to an account with insufficient 

funds. Once a student exceeds these limits, they will be 

provided an alternative meal to be determined by the 

school district and will no longer be able to charge on 

their account. 

Once the account is paid in full, the cycle starts over 

again. All meal balances (positive or negative) carry over 

from the previous school year. 

   

Are you interested in learning about community 

programs for youth?  Are you looking for athletic 

leagues or scouting troops for your students?  

Information from approved organizations who 

host activities for Willoughby-Eastlake youth are now 

posted electronically.  Paper flyers are no longer 

sent home with students.  To access the flyers, visit 

the COMMUNITY link on the  district and building 

website 

pages http://www.weschools.org/CommunityActiviti

es.aspx    

For specific information about the events, you need 

to contact the sponsoring organization.  Flyers are 

updated periodically during the month so 

remember to visit often to check for new postings! 

  

 

  

       

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  Physical examinations are required for all 

kindergarten students.  This will need to be turned into your child's 

school within 30 days of starting school.  Physical examinations are 

recommended for grades 1-12 but not required.  

Thank you to those who participated and 

donated blood to our Blood Drive this 

month! 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0MmhId-pq5mFhy1_WbwgCA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRdWBTrP0QxaHR0cDovL3d3dy53ZXNjaG9vbHMub3JnL0NvbW11bml0eUFjdGl2aXRpZXMuYXNweFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAABr4XZb9dgQ31IYZ2luYS5icm93bkB3ZXNjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0MmhId-pq5mFhy1_WbwgCA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRdWBTrP0QxaHR0cDovL3d3dy53ZXNjaG9vbHMub3JnL0NvbW11bml0eUFjdGl2aXRpZXMuYXNweFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAABr4XZb9dgQ31IYZ2luYS5icm93bkB3ZXNjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB


OCTOBER 22ND-26TH is RED RIBBON WEEK at Edison. 

Students will learn about Red Ribbon Week through announcements 

and activities.  We hope students will participate in the Dress Up Days 

and... 

SAY NO TO DRUGS! 

 

Edison’s RED RIBBON WEEK activities 

MONDAY 

OCT 22ND  
  

Edison is 

“ALL IN” for 

RED RIBBON 

WEEK 

 

WEAR RED 

DAY 

 

 

 
 

 

  
TUESDAY  

OCT 23RD  
 

“DRUGS CAN 

WIG YOU 

OUT”- Be Drug 

Free 

 

  

CRAZY HAIR / 

WIG DAY 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 

OCT 24TH 
  

I HAVE THE 

POWER TO 

SAY NO!  
  

 

DRESS LIKE 

YOUR 

FAVORITE 

SUPERHERO 

 

 

THURSDAY 

OCT 25TH 

  

“EDISON IS A 

DRUG-FREE 

CULTURE” 

 

 

WEAR 

SOMETHING 

THAT 

REPRESENTS 

YOUR 

CULTURE 

 

FRIDAY 

OCT 26TH 

“BE YOUR 

TRUE 

COLOR” 

Stand up 

Against Drugs 

& BUllies 

 

School to 

represent a 

Rainbow by: 

5th Grade - 

Wear RED 

4th Grade - 

Wear 

ORANGE 

3rd Grade - 

Wear 

YELLOW 

2nd Grade - 

Wear GREEN 

1st Grade - 

Wear BLUE 

Kindergaten - 

Wear Purple 

 

 

 

 

Makerspace Note: Thank you for all the donated supplies- so much so that we are over-stocked! We will send out 

another note when supplies are needed again. Thank you again for all your support!  



Edison Elementary School is Proud to Present... 

 

What:  Bring in new socks (men/women/children) to donate! 

Where:  Your child can turn all sock donations in to his/her   

                               classroom teacher at Edison!  

When:  We will be collecting socks Monday, October 1st through 

                             Wednesday, October 31st! 

Why:  Socks are the most needed and yet least donated item for  

                        the homeless and those in need! 

Who:  Edison will be teaming up with three AWESOME  

                         Organizations to donate our socks:   The Sub Zero  

       Mission, Forbes House, and Birthright Lake County. 
 

We appreciate your participation in this worthwhile cause!   

The classroom that has collected the most socks at the end of October  

will earn a Pizza Party! 

                                                                                                                                                                                       

      

#Socktober 
 

 

 



Thank you to everyone who brought in Box Tops in 

support of our school!  

The September contest winners are: 

 Alexa Esposito  

 Ameer Al-Rousan  

 Daryn Smith  

 Victor DiLorenzo  

 Joshua Waldenmaier  

 Maxwell Cortelli  

 Ben Marckel  

 Cailyn Carr  

 Kason Spain  

 Charlotte Davis 

 Fionna Matos  

 Sammy Biondilillo  

 Paige Boehmer 

 Johnny Pellegrini  

 Braden Leciejewski 

 Alexa Bordonaro  

 Wassim Aldja  

 Luke Tekavic  

 Evelyn Myers  

 Antonio Hasberry  

 Asher Burnworth  

 Royal Fowlkes  

 Addy Matriano  

 Mason Sanderson  

 Paige Perme  

 Brand Bambrick  

 Halina Klein 

 Ireauna Strebler  

 Joey Znidarsic  

 Cailyn Selesky  

 Emily Tindell  

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

3rd grade visited the Holden 

Arboretum, where they learned 

about the interdependence of 

plants and animals in Ohio. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st grade enjoyed the 

Concord Environmental 

Center 

4th grade experienced the Little Red 
School House  


